
NOTICE 

 

Open House regarding the Door County Comprehensive Plan 2030 will be held from 

7:00PM to 9:00PM on Monday, August 24, 2009 in the Auditorium at the Town Hall, 

2392 County Road F. 

 

It is possible that a quorum of members of the Baileys Harbor Town Board, Baileys 

Harbor Planning Commission or any other Baileys Harbor governmental body will be in 

attendance during this open house.  If present, they will be gathering information only 

and will be conducting no formal Town business. 

 

Posted Friday, August 21, 2009 

Douglas Smith 

Town Clerk 


